
Dear UT Dallas Community,

We write to share good news.  Thanks to the outstanding work of the faculty and staff, the
longstanding leadership of President Benson, and many strong supporters and volunteers, UTD
attracted exceptional candidates to serve as its next president.  Today we named a sole finalist.  We
were not surprised by the national lure of UT and the desire of each candidate to serve UTD’s
exceptional students. 

Please read the full news release here.

We know Dr. Moghe will look forward to meeting you when he officially becomes your president.  We
are grateful to the UTD presidential search advisory committee for its hard work and
recommendations.  

Sincerely,

Kevin P. Eltife 

Chairman, Board of Regents

JB Milliken
Chancellor

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.utsystem.edu%2Fnews%2F2025%2F05%2F07%2Fut-system-regents-name-prabhas-moghe-sole-finalist-ut-dallas-presidency&data=05%7C02%7Cmpoursmaeili%40utsystem.edu%7Cb32f8cb4a4ac49b5b6d908dd91938bf5%7C61399d5f249c44d0b271adc287f323ff%7C0%7C0%7C638826785071545354%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=OghT6cMFTOs5XnJD4tIyviiZXQZ6JaeUho3BT%2Baic6M%3D&reserved=0

